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March 19, 2021 
 
 
Chief Victoria Christiansen 
United States Forest Service 
U.S. Department of Agriculture 
1400 Independence Avenue, SW 
Washington, DC  20250 
 
Dear Chief Christiansen: 
 
On behalf of the more than 140,000 members of the National Association of Home Builders (NAHB), I 
write to encourage you to continue your efforts to better-manage our national forests which will, at 
least in part, help strengthen the housing supply chain and promote affordable housing opportunities 
for all Americans.   


